
 

 We show our love for God, in the way we treat each other.                        
Together we follow Jesus, by learning, and sharing our gifts. 

 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School  
  

NEWSLETTER  Issue 36 

Week ending Friday 19th July 2019 
                                                                                                                                                                       

UNICEF article of the month: July- Article 29 
Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities to the full. It 
must encourage the child’s respect for human rights, as well as respect for their 
parents, their own and other cultures, and the environment. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We come to the end of the school year, and what an amazing year it has been!  Pupil voice has been 

extremely effective; the children articulated the strengths of SSPP to the many visitors such as Lord 

Bourne, Minister for Faith, the Local Authority and Diocesan School Improvement Advisers, and  of 

course the UNICEF assessor for the Rights Respecting Gold Award.  We have just received the Fantastic 

news that SSPP have been awarded  the : 

GOLD RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOLS’ AWARD 

“SS Peter and Paul’s school community is a very respectful one and throughout the 

accreditation visit a positive and supportive learning environment was evident. 

Inclusion is an important part of the school’s identity and is evident in several ways. 

SS Peter and Paul’s is an outward-looking community. Children are actively engaged 

with their learning and ‘pupil voice’ contributes to the school’s thematic approach to 

teaching foundation subjects with pupils working ‘collaboratively with teachers in 

designing their own work. It is clear that the principles and values of the UN 

Convention on the Rights of the Child are an integral part of the school’s ethos and 

everyday practice.” Paul Harris UNICEF Assessor.  

The full report can be found on the school website; it is a fantastic testament to the wonderful school 

community we have; thank you to all the pupils ,teachers, support staff and especially to Mr Roca-Mas 

and Mrs Masuria, who have led the Rights Respecting campaign with such dedication.  

We said goodbye to Y6 at the Leaver’s mass on Thursday.  It was a special occasion and time to reflect on 

the seven year journey at SS Peter and Paul’s. They have worked very hard this year and we are very proud 

of their achievements. The first indicators of the data are below. We say thank you to members of staff 

who are leaving, and wish them every success in their future endeavours.  

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank you for your on-going support this year. I wish you all a 

restful summer holiday with your families.                                                                                                                                         

God Bless       

 Mrs S Johnson                                                                                                                                                    

Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Just to remind you, the new PE shirt  can be purchased from myclothing.com. The yellow polo 
shirt with the school logo, will be part of the PE kit as from September, the plain round neck T-
shirts will NOT be worn as from September. Rupens outfitters will have the PE shirts available 
from next week.  
 

  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                     

KS2 SATS RESULTS 2019 

 

 At the Expected Standard At Greater Depth 

 SSPP                    National   SSPP                     National 

Reading 86%                          73% 42%                           28% 

Writing 91%                          78% 33%                           20% 

Maths 89.5%                        79% 54%                           23% 

SPAG 98%                          78% 63%                           34% 

Combined R,W,M 82%                          65% 19%                           10% 

 

Outstanding Results Y6, well done everyone! 

 

PRAYER FOR THE END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR  
At the end of this school year we give thanks to God: 
For all the teaching and learning that has taken place in our school. For the talents and gifts that 
have been shared and the challenges that have been faced; for the burdens that have been 
lifted and the hurts that have been healed; for the respect and care that has been given. 
We give thanks for the friendships that have just begun and for those that have grown. For the 
faith that has been lived in our daily struggles, for the hope that has lifted our hearts on the dark 
days, and for the love that has kept us going. 
We give thanks for the community that we are, and we ask you Lord - 
Bless our pupils and our families as we take our holidays, may our time together leave us with 
memories to cherish. 
Pour out your love on us that we may return renewed and refreshed to continue our journey 
together. 
We make this prayer through Christ our Lord.  
Amen 
                                        

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
School Term beings on Wednesday 4th September 2019. Please see the website 
for term dates for the next school year.  
 


